Y Pwyllgor Techyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol Health and Social Care Committee

Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru National Assembly for Wales



William Powell
Cadeirydd, Y Pwyllgor Deisebau
Chair, Petitions Committee

30 September 2013

Dear William,

Thank you for your letter of 23 July 2013 regarding the petition relating to ambulance services around Monmouth.

The Committee considered your letter at its first meeting after the summer recess, on 25 September 2013. Members agreed that if the Committee decides to undertake an inquiry into ambulance services in the near future, we will inform you of that decision.

Yours sincerely,

David Rees AM

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee